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Levulinic acid (LA, also known as 4-oxopentanoic acid or
�-ketovaleric acid) is one of the most valuable C5
molecules with extensive use in the global economy.
Presently, LA finds applications in pharmaceuticals,
pesticides, cosmetics, and food additives, and minor
uses in nylons, synthetic rubbers, and plastics.  LA is
also an important biomass-derived platform chemical
that exhibits a carboxylic acid and ketone functionality,
which greatly enhances its reactivity, and application in
the production of a wide range of chemicals such as
levulinate esters, �-valerolactone (GVL), acrylic acid, 1,4-
pentanediol, angelica lactone, 2-methyltetrahydrofuran
(MTHF), �-aminolevulinic acid (DALA), etc. This Special
Issue embraces original research articles or relevant
critical reviews on the recent achievements, current
challenges and future opportunities of new catalytic
strategies for the synthesis of levulinic acid and its
derivatives.
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High Visibility:
indexed within Scopus, SCIE (Web of Science), Inspec, Ei
Compendex, CAPlus / SciFinder, CAB Abstracts, and other
databases.

Journal Rank:
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Rapid Publication:
manuscripts are peer-reviewed and a first decision is
provided to authors approximately 16.6 days after
submission; acceptance to publication is undertaken in 2.7
days (median values for papers published in this journal in
the first half of 2025).
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